
 

 
Sheffield City Region  

11 Broad Street West 
Sheffield 

S1 2BQ 
 0114 2203400 

informationrequests@sheffieldcityregion.org.uk 
 
REF SCRFOI 2020/11 
 
26th August 2020 
 
Dear Ms Hopkinson, 
 
Thank you for your request, under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, for information held by Sheffield 
City Region Mayoral Combined Authority. Please find our response to your request for information below. 
 
You asked for information on the total funding allocated for transport-related projects between 2015-2021 
and a full list of those projects and their respective funding amounts.  

Please find this at appendix A.  

Please note: this information includes some projects that have been allocated funding but are not 
necessarily in contract as at the date of this letter. 

I hope this information meets your requirements. However, if you are not satisfied with this response, 
please contact informationrequests@sheffieldcityregion.org.uk asking for our reply to be reviewed with an 
explanation as to which aspect of the information we have provided requires further explanation and why.  
 
If, after further clarification is provided, we are still unable to provide the information you have requested, 
you can ask the Information Commissioner to review our decision.  The contact details are as follows: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Officer 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ruth Adams 
Deputy Chief Executive 
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